
 

 

 BB Housing Associates’ multi-Family Rehabilitation Bidding Opportunities – September 20, 2012 

  Labor and Material bids for the renovation of 2 Historic Duplex Homes, located at: 

  360 Maria Avenue, St. Paul, 55106 

 And 

  362 Maria Avenue, St. Paul, 55106 

 

Bids are due to Clinton Company Builders by Email at: mbuelow@clintoncompany.com  or by mail to:  

1645 Palace Avenue, St. Paul, MN  55105  
 

Walk-Through: Tuesday, September 24, 2013, from:  9:00 AM  to 11:00 AM. 

 

Bids due No later than: 6:00 PM, Friday, October 4th   2013. 
 

             Project Contact          Walk-through              Bids Due 

 

 
  360 Maria Ave. 
and  
 362 Maria Ave., 
St. Paul, 55106 
 

 
Michael Buelow 
651-260-5528 

 
mbuelow@clintoncompany.com  

 
Tuesday,  
September 24, 
2013,  
9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

 
 
Friday October 4

th
 , by 6:00 PM 

 
Interested Contractors, Subcontractors, Vendors, and Suppliers are invited to bid. 

Bid Project Manuals and Plans can be obtained by visiting BB Housing Associates’ web site at: 

www.bbhousingonline.com 
 

 

      

 


